
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  5 / 6 March 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Hennessy College Hennessy College 
10.00am:  Sally McFadyen Siobhan Roberts 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Peter Mullany 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Di McGregor 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   James Payne, Maisie Jones, 
     Sebastian Silk 
10.00am: Bonnie Cronin, Sofie Minehan 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Pat Sewell & Brian Hislop 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Trish Hill and Team 4 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb & Ross King (March 2022) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Mike Mercer, Darren O’Brien 
(March 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  P (Radish) Patterson/M Mercer (Mar.22)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (March 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Robyn Armstrong 
 
ROSARY STATUE:  Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William St. 
NEXT: Helen Mulcahy, Unit 12, Catherine View Gardens  
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Hennessy College  Hennessy College 
10.00am: Carmel Hardcastle  Christine Smith 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

8th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 27 February 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Deut 26: 4-10;  
Rom 10: 8-13;  Lk 4: 1-13 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
 
Tue. 1st Mar: 5.45pm Mass in the Church 
Wed. 2nd Mar: 8.00am ASH Wednesday Mass 
   6.00pm ASH Wednesday Mass 
Thu. 3rd Mar:  8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 4th Mar: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Sat. 5th Mar: 5.00pm-5.30pm Reconciliation Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 6th Mar: 8.00am Communion Serv. at Grenfell  
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa  
       
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice
    

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Sr Floriana Melinz MSC (Aunt of  
Ursula Sewell),  Fr Henry Byrne OAM (Served in many Par-
ishes of Canberra & Goulburn), Fr Laurie Blake  (Formerly 
of Goulburn), Karen Curtis, Cec O’Brien - Toowoomba 
(Brother of Jan Ryan), Win Caldwell, Sr Pauline Bourke CSV 
(Sister of Mary Maloney - Barwang Street), June Briggs, 
Janice O’Reilly, Ronnie Hall, Michael McInerney Jnr (Son of 
Cheryl & Michael), Matthew Casey, Bill Murray, Terry Tom-
linson,  Patrick Anderson (Brother of Margaret Rose), Fay 
Jasprizza, Margaret Shea, Sue Sheedy, Maurice Michael 
Price - known as Mick (Husband of Carmel) 

Archdiocesan Protocols COVID-19 NSW/ACT Parishes  
 

(Easing of COVID-19 Restrictions by NSW and  
ACT Governments) 

 
1. Density Limits are terminated:  
a. Please ensure all pews in Churches are now  
 available. 
b. Please ensure all signage on floors, indicating  
 social distancing, is removed.  
 
2. Check-In is terminated.  
 
3. Masks are no longer mandatory for liturgical and  
 parochial gatherings (beginning Fri 25 Feb 2022).  
 
4. Masks are still required for hospital visitation, 

aged care visitation, home visitation to the sick, 
and some school settings (check with primary and 
high schools). 

 
5. Choirs and singing recommence.  
 
6. Reception of Holy Communion:  
a. Sacred Host only, not the Precious Blood (to be  
 reviewed in the coming months after feedback is 
 received).  
b. Communion in the hand. 
 
7.  Holy Water fonts can be used.  

BEFORE WEEKDAY MASSES NOTICE 
 

There will be a silent Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament which has been introduced  

before every weekday Mass. 
Please be advised that there will be no scheduled Adoration  

at 5.00pm on a Friday afternoon anymore, due to the  
availability of those willing to lead. 

 
There has also been a great request from the school staff and 

the faith community wanting to pay a visit to the Blessed  
Sacrament before they go to their work places. 

 
All most welcome. 

PALM CROSS MAKING 
 

Because we had a good number of people 
attend our meeting this week, we have  

decided to go ahead and make our Palm 
Crosses again this year.  Thank you all. 

 
We will commence on Thursday, 3rd March from 

10-00am to 12 noon in the Parish Centre. 
 

Please come along if you are interesting in helping 
out with Palm Making and the social atmosphere 
with a cuppa. You also have the option of picking 
up some palm leaves and making them at home if 
you can’t get to the Parish Centre on a Thursday. 

 
Thank you to  everyone who has supported us over 
the last 15 years and  for any new volunteers who  

have offered to join us. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2022 
(England, Wales and Northern Ireland) 

 
DATE:  4th March 
TIME:  10-00am 
LOCATION: Young Uniting Church 
CONTACT: (02) 6382-2253 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETINGS IN MARCH 2022 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 
The dates for the next meetings are Wednesday,  

2nd March, Wednesday, 16th March and Wednesday,  
30th March at 10-00am.  

ASH WEDNESDAY MASSES, 2ND MARCH 
 

Ash Wednesday Masses will be held in all Young  
Mission Parishes as shown below: 
 
8.00am - Young  
 
10.00am - Grenfell  
 
6.00pm - Boorowa 
 
6.00pm - Young 

SACRAMENTAL REGISTRATIONS 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND EUCHARIST 
(Wednesday, 9th March at 6-00pm) 

 
 

Parents of children in Year 4+ are required to attend  
an information session on Wednesday, 9th March in  

the Parish Centre. 
 

A fee of $50-00 per family is payable upon  
Registration. All payments are to be completed by close 

of business by 1.00pm on Friday, 25th March. 
 

Please obtain a copy of your child’s Baptismal  
Certificate to be presented at the  

Registration/Information evening. 
 

Registrations close at 1.00pm on Friday, 25th March. 
 

Parish Office Hours are Tuesday to Friday, 10am - 1pm. 
 

N.B. (Registrations for the Sacrament of Confirmation 
will take place in late July for Year 6+ students). 

YOUNG MISSION FINANCE COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Please be advised that there will be a Finance Council 
Meeting for all Young Mission at the Parish Centre on 

Thursday, 10
th

 March commencing at 11-00am. 
 Fr Tony Percy and Helen Delahunty are coming from 

Canberra. All are requested to attend if possible. 

LENTEN PROGRAM 
 

St Mary’s Parish is inviting you to a Lenten Group Program 
to be held in the Parish Centre each Thursday. 

 
This will commence from this Thursday, 3rd March  

from 7-00pm to 8-00pm.  
 

All welcome. 

A MESSAGE FORWARDED FROM JUDY BRYANT 
 

On behalf of Mary MacKillop Today, I thank you for your 
generous support in supplying and assisting with used stamps. 

We’ve had another wonderful year, raising approximately 
$34,600-00. A great effort from many, many people! 
From 2001 till now the total raised is $443,500-00. 

It is through your efforts that the legacy of  
Saint Mary MacKillop continues in Peru today. 

Sr Helen Saunders 


